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Fw: Sale of alcohol - the Lakeside Coffee Shop

Premises Licensing <Premises.Licensing@manchester.gov.uk>
Wed 27/07/2022 07:37
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From: 

Sent: 27 July 2022 07:34
To: Premises Licensing <Premises.Licensing@manchester.gov.uk>; Premises Licensing
<Premises.Licensing@manchester.gov.uk>

Subject: Sale of alcohol - the Lakeside Coffee Shop
 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Good morning. 

I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the application for the sale of alcohol in the
Heaton Park cafe.  It is hard enough to find safe spaces in Manchester where one can enjoy a bit of
respite from the bustle of the city without encountering drinkers or anti-social behaviour caused by
the consumption of alcohol and Heaton Park is one of those places that one can still enjoy without
alcohol being a detriment to the enjoyment of it. 

Allowing alcohol to be consumed in the cafe and around the park would change the long-
established status quo for the worse and would make the park somewhere to attend with caution. 

I would sincerely hope you will not grant this licence, if would be a total sell out of the local
community for financial gain. As it is, parklife causes a major concern on an annual basis and
effects thousands of families, the sale of alchol in the park would ruin the experience for the rest of
the year. 

Kind regards
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